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Comments: Hello, I'm a full-time resident of Winthrop, WA and frequently recreate in the Twisp River drainage.
While | support habitat restoration in general, particularly in the Twisp River drainage, there are aspects of this
project that concern me. Specifically, I'm concerned that the project involves cutting down large trees, which
apparently is not in line with the Forest Service's own Restoration Strategy. I'm also concerned that ATV use is
being proposed for this Restoration Project, as ATV use is not compatible with ecological restoration objectives.
Instead, ATV use could be evaluated in the Forest's upcoming Travel Management Plan. Lastly, I'm concerned
about salvage logging, because | am not yet convinced that it will achieve its intended result of wildfire
prevention.

Thank you for taking my input into consideration.



